Ron Buckholt

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Mr. Ron Buckholt,

Attachment F2

jcblaser@comcast.net

Monday, November 28, 2022 12:13 PM

Ron Buckholt

‘Tonni Johnston'; MMason5479@icloud.com; Hallsmith9119@gmail.com
Shoreline Permit 2022103702 - Mazanti Tidelands - Henderson Inlet

This email is regarding the proposed Taylor Shellfish project #2022103702. | heard about this project from concerned
neighbors and when ! first saw a copy of your “Notice of Application” it was a copy of a copy with a map that was not
legible. Today | saw a legible map and see that the project is adjacent to the corner of my residence at 9047 Otis Beach-
Street NE Olympia. | am concerned and surprised as the permit clearly states that copies were provided to property
owners within 500 feet of the project site. | have not received said notice.

| would like to know more about this project and believe you should extend the public comment period and provide a
public hearing. Please mail me the “Notice of Application” and CC me on all additional information concerning permit

#2022103702.
Thanks, and Regards

Jerry Blaser

9047 Otis Beach St. NE
Olympia WA 98516
360-539-7641
Jcblaser@comcast.net



